TRUESDALE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
SPECIAL MEETING
December 9, 2019
	

Public notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Truesdale Board of Aldermen will be held on Monday, December 9, 2019, 5:30 p.m. at the Truesdale City Hall, 109 Pinckney Street, Truesdale, Missouri.  The Board will consider and act upon matters as may be presented at the meeting and be determined to be appropriate for discussion at that time.

Tentative agenda is as follows:
(1)  Meeting called to order
(2)  Open the Request for Qualification for Professional Engineering Services bids received for the development of Phase III of Bruer Park as part of the DNR Land and Water Conservation Fund Project.
(3) Rating for the bid proposals by the Board of Aldermen on the five specified within the bid request
(4) Selection of firm based on the rating by Board of Aldermen
(5) Other items presented and be determined to be appropriate for discussion at that time.
(6) Meeting Closed.

This meeting is open to the public.  Senior citizens are encouraged to attend.  Any person needing
assistance should contact the Truesdale City Hall at 636-456-3166 during regular office hours.  
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting the City Hall.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Posted December 6, 2019, 11:00 a.m.

MaryLou Rainwater, MRCC
Administrator/Clerk
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